
Fw: High Visibility Crosswalks at Overland/Kelmore

Works, Public 
Tue 4/27/2021 4:36 PM

From: Sco� Mehl 
Sent: Monday, April 26, 2021 11:57 PM 
To: Works, Public

Subject: High Visibility Crosswalks at Overland/Kelmore
 
Dear Sub-Committee Members,
I support high visibility crosswalks at the intersection of Overland/Kelmore/Ranch to improve safety
for our city. Our family uses the intersection as pedestrians regularly and wish it were safer.

Thanks for your consideration.

-Scott Mehl



Fw: I support High visibility crosswalks

Works, Public 
Tue 4/27/2021 4:36 PM

From: Kindra Kelly-Scumpia 
Sent: Tuesday, April 27, 2021 1:19 AM 
To: Works, Public

Subject: I support High visibility crosswalks
 
Dear Sub-Committee Members,
I support high visibility crosswalks at the intersection of Overland/Kelmore/Ranch to improve safety
for our city. Please help make this happen as soon as possible.
Respectfully,
Kindra Kelly-Scumpia



Fw: Crosswalk visibility

Works, Public 
Tue 4/27/2021 4:36 PM

From: Bridge�e Leibelt 
Sent: Tuesday, April 27, 2021 2:45 AM 
To: Works, Public 

Subject: Crosswalk visibility
 

Dear Sub-Committee Members,
I support high visibility crosswalks at the intersection of Overland/Kelmore/Ranch to
improve safety for our city. Please help make this happen as soon as possible. 
Respectfully,
Bridgette Cruz



Fw: High Visibility Crosswalks at Overland/Kelmore/Ranch

Works, Public 
Tue 4/27/2021 4:36 PM

From: Veronica Herrera 
Sent: Tuesday, April 27, 2021 3:57 AM 
To: Works, Public

Subject: High Visibility Crosswalks at Overland/Kelmore/Ranch
 
Dear Sub-Committee Members,

I support high visibility crosswalks at the intersection of Overland/Kelmore/Ranch to improve safety
for our city. 

Last year, as my children were walking with their father, they were almost run over by a car even
though they were on the crosswalk. This is a high traffic area near El Rincon and currently unsafe for
many.

I urge you to make this happen as soon as possible.

best,

Veronica 



Fw: Overland/Kelmore/Ranch

Works, Public 
Tue 4/27/2021 4:36 PM

From: Kathleen Lambird 
Sent: Tuesday, April 27, 2021 4:52 AM 
To: Works, Public

Subject: Overland/Kelmore/Ranch
 
Dear Mobility, Traffic & Parking Committee Members, 

I strongly support high visibility crosswalks at the intersection of Overland/Kelmore/Ranch to improve
safety for our city, particularly for the safety of school children crossing at the intersection.  

Please help make this happen as soon as possible. 

Respectfully, 
Kathleen Lambird 
Culver City resident



Fw: Overland/Kelmore/Ranch intersection

Works, Public 
Tue 4/27/2021 4:36 PM

From: Eleanor Lipat-Chesler 
Sent: Tuesday, April 27, 2021 5:28 AM 
To: Works, Public

Subject: Overland/Kelmore/Ranch intersec�on
 
Dear Goran Eriksson, Alex Fisch, and Culver City Public Works,

Thank you for your consistent outreach over the years to the residents of Beverlywood West
Townhomes regarding our safety and welfare. I appreciate how you have taken the time to listen to
our concerns and relay them to appropriate departments for further action. The resulting
improvements in road safety measures along Overland adjacent to our property is very much
appreciated. 

While my family may feel safer in vehicles and on foot in front of our property, our friends and
neighbors down the block at the Overland/Kelmore/Ranch intersection do not. I know they worry
about their children walking to and from Blanco Park/El Rincon. I encourage you to expedite the
installation of high visibility crosswalks at that intersection to prevent future accidents, especially now
that traffic speed and density is returning back to “normal” pre-pandemic levels.

Thank you,

Eleanor Lipat-Chesler

Beverlywood West Townhomes resident


